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Government Serchhip College, Mizoram, is committed to maintaining a campus environment 

that promotes equality, fairness, and respect for all individuals. As part of this commitment, the 

Equal Opportunity Cell Committee has established the following Non-Discrimination Policy: 

 

Equal Treatment: Every member of the college community, including students, faculty, staff, 

and visitors, shall be treated with dignity and respect, irrespective of race, ethnicity, colour, 

nationality, religion, gender, sexual orientation, disability, age, or any other characteristic 

protected under applicable laws. 

 

Non-Discrimination: Discrimination, harassment, or bullying of any kind based on the 

aforementioned characteristics is strictly prohibited within the college premises, during 

college-sponsored activities, and in all college-related interactions. 

 

Inclusive Environment: We strive to create an inclusive environment that embraces diversity 

and promotes a sense of belonging for all individuals. We value diverse perspectives and 

experiences. 

 

Accessibility and Accommodations: Government Serchhip College is committed to providing 

reasonable accommodations and support services to individuals with disabilities to ensure 

equitable access to college facilities, programs, and activities. 

 

Awareness and Education: We promote awareness and education on issues of diversity, 

equity, and inclusion through workshops, seminars, and campaigns aimed at fostering a culture 

of respect and understanding among the college community. 

 

Complaints and Reporting: Any member of the college community who believes they have 

been subjected to discrimination, harassment, or unfair treatment is encouraged to report the 

incident promptly to the Equal Opportunity Cell Committee. Reports will be handled promptly, 

confidentially, and with sensitivity. 

 



 

 

Non-Retaliation: Government Serchhip College prohibits retaliation against any individual 

who raises concerns or participates in the investigation of discrimination or harassment 

allegations in good faith. 

 

Compliance with Laws: Our Non-Discrimination Policy complies with all applicable local, 

state, and national laws and regulations related to equal opportunity and non-discrimination. 

 

This Non-Discrimination Policy applies to all aspects of college life, including admissions, 

academics, employment, extracurricular activities, and interactions among members of the 

college community. 

 

Any questions or concerns regarding this policy or its implementation should be directed to the 

Equal Opportunity Cell Committee. 

 

Contact: Equal Opportunity Officer - 98627 11721 

 

 

 

 


